
GENERAL WRITING TASK 1 
 
 
 
 
6. Your child recently participated in a school event. Write a letter to the teacher expressing 
your appreciation for the event and the efforts put in by the school. 
 
Dear [Teacher's Name], 
 
Regarding the amazing school event that took place on [date], I am writing to convey my 
sincere gratitude for the opportunity to participate in it. Being able to witness the youngsters 
displaying their abilities and creativity was a wonderful experience. I feel it the way the school 
organised everything was simply magnificent which motivates students to take part in these 
types of events. It was also impressive to see how so many students were present to witness 
the event along with their parents.   
 
The event was organised in such a way that it was completely smooth, which was a testament 
to the effort and dedication of the staff and teachers. The experience was one that my 
youngster truly loved, and I believe that activities of this nature play an important part in the 
development of a constructive educational atmosphere. 
 
We are grateful to you for the effort and dedication you have shown in order to provide our 
children with experiences that are enriching. As time goes on, I hope to see more events like 
this in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 
 


